
  

The annual House of 
Delegates met on June 

20st-23th in  
Orlando, Florida.  

 
A hot topics discussed 

at the meeting: 
Updates on using fetal/
gonadal shielding. 
 
ASRT position on topic: 
Keep using fetal/
gonadal shielding on 
patients.  
More research will be 
done, questions will be 
asked, and all new     
information will be   
later evaluated for any 
changes to the ASRT’s 
current position. 
 

 
To read more visit 

www.asrt.org 
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Post-SDSRT Conference Board Meeting 

The Post-Conference Board Meeting was held on June 18th. 

 

Main topics that were addressed: 

President’s Report: Presented by BobHagen 

With the incoming group of new officers, an effort is being made to   

consolidate all of the information each board position has to help them 

stay efficient and to eliminate redundancies. 

Conference Report: Presented by Karen Otterberg 

Turn out for the Deadwood SDSRT conference was great, and Karen 

has plenty of suggestions to help next year’s conference become even 

more efficient. 

Fall Meeting: The next board meeting will be our Fall meeting to be 

held in Chamberlin with the date TBA. 

 

To see more please check out the meeting minutes on 

sdsrt.org 

http://sdsrt.org/ 

http://sdsrt.org/


ASRT House of Delegate Meeting 2019 

Back Row: Jenna Vavra, Matt Berry, Kevin Lawrence,  

Sharon Wartenbee, Beth Weber 

Front Row:  Trista Reinert, Susan Pritchard, Tina Scott, Billie Wicks  

Student interns Billie Wicks (lt) and 

Trista Reinert (rt) during the flag 

presentation. 

Student interns Billie Wicks (lt) and Trista 

Reinert (rt) having fun outside the conference 

Trista Reinert, Tina Scott, Billie Wicks, Jenna 

Vavra, Susan Pritchard posing with the historical 

backdrop in preparation for next year’s 100 year 

anniversary of  the ASRT! 

 

A Message from Student Intern                 

Billie Wicks: 

I thought the conference was such a good         
experience. I didn’t know how much time and 

commitment was put into this society. It is 
amazing to see how professional this group is. 

Even though this society is professional,    
everyone still knows how to have a good time. 

This experience lit a fire under me. It has 
made me realize that there’s so much more 
than just getting my degree and starting my 

career. I love being involved and I can’t wait to 
make a difference in this profession.  

All in all, this experience is one I will never 
 forget! 


